
1 

 

 

www.upmpullers.com 

Volume 17, Issue 2  
 
 
 
    

UPM  
OFFICERS 

 
PRESIDENT: 

Bryce Andersen 
Cell: 651.246.0480  

 
VICE PRESIDENT: 

Bill Suchy 
Cell: 651.247.5466 

 
TREASURER: 
Wayne Muller 

Cell: 507.920.9751 
 

SECRETARY: 
Penny Dietzel 

Cell: 612.202.9933 
Fax: 1.800.322.9789 

Email: 
reigndeere42@netzero.com 

 
HEAD TECH OFFICIAL: 

Andy Skluzacek 
Cell:  612.701.2011 

 
SPONSOR REP: 

Bill Daluge 
Cell:  612.490.5206 

 
 

Roll Cage Inspection 

THERE WILL BE TWO TIMES AND PLACES TO 
GET YOUR ROLL CAGE INSPECTED: 

 
APRIL 29TH, 2017 
8 AM TO NOON  

 K & K services – Kipp Trebeschs place – Green Isle  
35549 State Hwy 25 

Green Isle MN  55338 

AND FROM  

1:30 PM TO 4:00 PM 
Bill Daluge Shop 

2466 Gabler Avenue SE 
Buffalo MN  55313 

 
Call Bryce Andersen at 651.246.0480 to set up a 

time in those time slots. 
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MN Sweep:

Keep checking the UPM Website, NTPA website and Facebook for each one for updates and 
changes .. 

The classes and events that will be involved will be announced at a later date..  
 
The rules and pre commitment forms will be mailed out in May or beginning of June. 
 
Will need UPM Membership and NTPA membership to qualify for the Sweep.   
 

The next newsletter will be out sometime in the middle of the season or after.   

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad for our members.  Please email them to 
Penny at reigndeere@netzero.com or call me and I will get it in the newsletter and the 
website. 


